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office of the president December 16, 1957.

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman,
Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Eccles:

I am indeed sorry that I missed seeing you on your 
recent trip to Chicago, for I should have enjoyed even a short 
visit.

This morning I received a copy of your address, which 
I have not had time to read carefully as yet, but shall do so 
very shortly. I was pleased to learn of your address to this 
group of farmers, and fully agree with you in that our industrial 
and agricultural problems at this time cannot be cured by monetary 
or fiscal agencies alone. My personal opinion is that recovery 
will never be brought about by the five-day week, the six-hour 
day, or restricted agricultural production, but only through the 
fullest co-operation of industry, labor, finance, and agriculture, 
which I realize is hard to obtain at this time.

I trust that on your next trip to or through Chicago 
you will find time to visit this bank.
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